

ST. PATRICK'S CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY.

Email: admin@st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk **Website:** www.st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mrs T Lane

8.9.2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we continue to train and promote Sports within St Patricks, we are happy to offer afterschool extra-curricular activities through the new academic year 22/23.

Each half term will see Miss Thornhill provide an offer for KS1+ Year 3.

As we settle back into school routine this half term, afterschool club will be **GYMNASTICS**.

Each afterschool club does have a capacity and places will be given on a first come first serve basis,

beginning Monday 12th September. The last session will be Monday 10th. October 2022

If you child wishes to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return to the school office.

in your arms more to attend, produce complete the rophy only below and return to the se
Kind regards,
Miss Thornhill TB SPORT
×
To School Office, St. Patrick's Catholic Voluntary Academy, Wilford
I confirm that my child can attend the Gymnastics afterschool club on Monday.
I will collect my child at 4.20
Parent of (Child's name)
Childs Year group 1 2 3